
1

Belmonte, Juan

From: David S. Miller <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 12:49 PM
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] NJ IEP Feedback

Re: NJ IEP Feedback 

Dear NJBPU, 

Please expand the Integrated Energy Plan and the Energy Master Plane plan so we can put an end to new fossil 
fuel projects. 

Sincerely,  
David S. Miller 
dsm81163@gmail.com 

55 Plumer Road 
Newton, NJ 07860  
Constituent  
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